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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

It has been yet another busy week here at Cambridge and we are  
getting into our stride with learning! I am pleased to report that  
attendance improved significantly last week, but there is plenty of 
scope for further improvement. Thank you to all parents for working 
constructively with the school to get the learners in to the classrooms 
in a positive, growth mindset. 

 

We are always keen to educate our students in wider issues in society 
and to give them insights into others’ lives. One of the ways we do this 
is to promote events like Jeans for Genes Day. Students got the 
chance to wear jeans to school which they find exciting and they 
learned about genetic diseases and birth defects. They raised £57 to 
contribute to research cures and provide medicinal support for those 
affected by genetic conditions. Today, we held a MacMillan Cake sale 
for students and staff, raising £120 for this superb charity. The  
students find these events inspiring and they learn about fundamental 
British values such as tolerance and compassion. 

 

I would like to invite all the parents of Year 7 students into school on 
Thursday 12th October from 09:30 to 11:00 for an open morning 
where you can see how your child is settling in to school and meet 
teaching staff. Members of the Senior Leadership Team will also be 
available to address any issues you may have. This is the perfect  
opportunity to see first hand how your child is progressing. 

 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend! 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Alan Campbell, Head Teacher 

Stars Of The Week 

A special shout-out to all  
Cambridge Staff for being very  
supportive of each other this week 
whilst a number of staff were off-site 
doing First Aid Training. 

 

100% Student Attendance Award 

Hishaam Irfan & Samuel Pizey 

 

Outstanding Behaviour Award 

           

 

 

 

Cameron Cresswell 

 

Special Award 

For having the courage, boldness & 
confidence to lead Assembly 

 

 

 

 

Ibrahim El-Amrani 

 

 

 

Note: Some parents have not given  
permission for their child’s photo to be used 

in external publications. 

 

 

October Is Black History Month 

 

W/C 3rd Oct: Year 11 EHCPs &  

Dyslexia Awareness Week 

5th Oct: PTA Meeting & National Poetry Day 

6th Oct: World Smile Day 

 

 

10th Oct: World Mental Health Day 

12th Oct: Year 7 Open Morning,  

 

23rd – 27th Oct: Half Term 

 

Students return to school: 30th Oct 

Important Dates 



House Competition. 

Points are awarded for good work and good behaviour, and can be earned for winning competitions 

 

120 104 106 

112 108 115 

Attendance Week Commencing 18h September 2023: 

 

Angelou Class 

87%  

Akala Class 

94%  

Bevan Class 

94%  

Armstrong Class 

53%  

Einstein Class 

100%  

Wilberforce Class 

92%  

Farah Class 

79%  

Franklin Class 

82%  

Nightingale Class 

77%  

Obama Class 

92%  

Rashford  Class 

56%  

Rowling Class 

93%  

Turing  Class 

98%  

Wiltshire Class 

92%  
Einstein 
Class! 

Contact us:  

Cambridge School, 61 Bryony Road, London W12 0SP, Tel – 0208 735 0980. Email admin@cambridge.lbhf.sch.uk 
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